
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
Circular Letter 19/2022 

 
10 January 2022 

 
 
 
Subject:  Call for Abstracts - 20th Conference 2023 in Rio de Janeiro 
 
 
To:  All IALA members  
 
 
Dear IALA members, 
 
I hope that you and your staff continue to stay safe, keeping well and in good health during the ongoing pandemic. 
 
As you know, the 20th Conference 2022 to be held in Rio de Janeiro, Brazil has been postponed to 2023. 
The dates of the conference are scheduled from 27th May to 3rd June 2023. The location of the event will be the 
Windsor Convention Centre. 
 
The theme of the conference is “Marine Aids to Navigation Innovation for a Sustainable Future”. 
 
The Papers Selection Committee invites IALA members to submit abstracts of proposed papers to be presented during 
the Conference on any of the topics listed, or on any other topic considered to be in alignment with the theme of the 
Conference. 
Authors should provide abstracts of approximately 200 words in English, French or Spanish. Each abstract should 
include the author’s name and contact details. 
The abstracts should be submitted by 31st March 2022 to the contact@iala-aism.org by filling in the form in the annex. 
 
If you have already submitted an abstract last year following the 1st call, please indicate to the Secretariat if you wish 
to maintain, change or withdraw your submission.  
 
We look much forward to hearing from you.  
 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Francis Zachariae 
Secretary-General 
 
 


